
 

Bulletin #12  07-Apr-05 
 
Subject: Annual Vehicle Inspections. This bulletin eliminates Article 6.2 of the 2005 
Rally America Performance Rally Rule Book. 
 
Overview: 
 
As technical inspections are more thorough and consistent than in years past, and, as all 
inspectors will be SFI certified and the same tech form will be used at all events, we feel 
there is no further need for annual inspections. 
 
Stewards may interpret this bulletin as necessary to resolve penalties or protests. 
 
Questions regarding this bulletin received by Rally America from licensed Drivers and 
Co-Drivers will be answered in writing. 
 


